
Hi Elisha, 
 
Having reviewed the PHA, we have no additional queries regarding MOD 2. The PHA is sufficiently 
comprehensive for both options for energy storage, being Li-ion batteries or iron-flow batteries, 
showing that both options can comply with the Department’s HIPAP 4 land use safety risk criteria. 
 
Having discussed with FRNSW on Monday, we understand that they have also reviewed the PHA and 
will provide a submission. As such, may I request reviewing their submission so that suitable 
hazards-related conditions can be drafted? It should be noted that the conditions will be different 
compared to the standard Li-ion battery systems, but will be similar to HIPAP 12. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nicholas Hon 
Technical Specialist (Hazards) 
Industry Assessments 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
T 02 9274 6344 

 


